Jonah Shacknai Statement:

This is a very sad day for our family, as we are again reminded of the enormity of these
tragedies. We would like to thank the San Diego County Sheriff’s Department, the Coronado
Police Department and the San Diego County Medical Examiner for their professionalism and
dedication in investigating and explaining these terrible events. We would also like to extend
our gratitude to the first responders and the medical teams at Rady Children’s Hospital, who
worked tirelessly to try to save Max’s life, and to all of our family, friends, and colleagues for
their continued sympathy and support throughout this unimaginable process.

While the investigation is over, the emptiness and sadness in our hearts will remain forever.
Max was an extraordinarily loving, happy, talented, and special little boy.. He brought joy to
everyone who knew him, and we will miss him desperately. Rebecca too was a wonderful and
unique person who will always have a special place in my heart. Nothing will ever be the same
for our families after these losses, but with today’s information providing some much needed
answers, we will try to rebuild our lives and honor the memories we carry with us. Thank you
for respecting our privacy as we struggle forward.



